ASGARDIA

THE SPACE NATION

To the President of the Republic of Ecuador
Lenin Boltaire Moreno Garcés

Dear Mr. President,

Please accept my warmest congratulations on your election as the new
Ecuadorian President. I wish you great success in achieving your goals for the
benefit of your homeland - Republic of Ecuador, and for the benefit of our
common homeland - planet Earth.

Asgardia, the world’s first Space Nation, seeks to provide all countries on
Earth with access to space. Being the Head of Asgardia, I sincerely hope the
Republic of Ecuador will be among the first to recognize Asgardia as an
independent country.

I look forward to friendship and productive collaboration between our nations.

Sincerely,

— 725

Igor Ashurbeyli
The Head of Nation, Asgardia
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